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 Jan Bockelmann OBJ2014/1977/P 15/12/2014  11:59:01 Dear Sir or Madame,

I understand that building work is now continuing after an initial phase had been stopped.

I am very concerned about the basement extension.

Work on the basement extension had already been conducted over the past summer; this  lead to 

serious problems as the works had been stopped soon after.

The foundations of the surrounding buildings seem to be affected and cracks on 27 PoWR are now 

even visible from the street and not just from within the property itself.

I know that a number of concerns regarding the basement extension have been raised over the past year 

already. I do not get the impression that the concerns have been addressed in any way.

To grant the permission for the basement extension seems also contrary to more recent trends 

restricting such extensions throughout London based on the considerable environmental impact such 

building works have.

I would like you to reconsider the application and stop the excavation works before any more damage 

is done to neighbouring buildings and structures.

Best regards.

27 Prince of Wales 

Road

London

NW5 3LH

 Michael Andrew COMMNT2014/1977/P 15/12/2014  17:13:04 The excavation work being carried out at 29 Prince of Wales Road, are causing cracks to appear at 33 

Prince of Wales Road. The drilling can be felt under the foundations. How long is this work due to 

continue please?

33 Prince of Wales 

Road NW5 3LH
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